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California State Clearinghouse 
Office of Planning and Research 
Attn:  Mr. Scott Morgan 
P.O. Box 3044, Room 222 
Sacramento, California  95812 
                                 
Dear Mr. Morgan: 
 
    I am writing to inform you of the availability of the proposed Report of the Chief of 
Engineers and the report of the District Commander regarding the Westminster, East 
Garden Grove, California Flood Risk Management Project. The reports may be 
downloaded from the following website: 
 
https://www.lrc.usace.army.mil/Missions/Civil-Works-Projects/Westminster-East-
Garden-Grove/ 
    
    In accordance with Executive Order 12372, Intergovernmental Review of Federal 
Programs, and as the single point of contact per the State process instituted by 
California, we request your comments and recommendations on the proposed Report of 
the Chief of Engineers.  The written views and recommendations of the State of 
California may be submitted to the Chief of Engineers within thirty days from the date of 
this letter.  Comments of the State of California will be considered in determining 
whether the proposed Report of the Chief of Engineers should be modified prior to its 
transmittal to the Secretary of the Army and the Congress.  The Secretary of the Army 
shall transmit to the Congress, with such comments and recommendations as deemed 
appropriate, the proposed Report of the Chief of Engineers together with the submitted 
views and recommendations of the State of California.  The Secretary of the Army may 
prepare and make the transmittal any time following the thirty day period. 
 
     Please send your reply via email at westminster-chiefs-report@usace.army.mil or to 
the following address: 
 

Headquarters 
U. S. Army Corps of Engineers 
CECW-P (SA) 
7701 Telegraph Road 
Alexandria, VA  22315-3860 
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     I appreciate your assistance with this review.  Any questions on the proposed project 
or this request can be addressed to Mr. Wesley E. Coleman, Jr. at (202) 761-4102. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

   Stacey E. Brown, PMP 
   Chief, Planning and Policy Division 
   Directorate of Civil Works 
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